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Before the Independent Hearings Panel at Timaru 

 

under: 
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in the matter of: of submission 215 of Te Pūkenga- New Zealand 

Institute of Skills and Technology (Te Pūkenga), Trading 

as Ara Institute of Technology to the Proposed Timaru 

District Plan 
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INTRODUCTION 

1 Te Pūkenga is a submitter on the Proposed Timaru District Plan (215), and filed 

evidence in support of its submission from the following experts: 

1.1 Mr Ryan Brosnahan (planning) 

2 Te Pūkenga has sought to be heard at Hearing B – Urban Zones to be held on 24 and 

25 July 2024. However, in the interests of efficiency, Te Pūkenga seek instructions 

from the Panel on whether it has questions Mr Brosnahan or would like to hear from 

him further. 

3 Mr Brosnahan’s evidence confirms that all of Te Pūkenga’s submission points have 

been adequately addressed in the Council Officer’s s42A report such that there are 

no outstanding issues. Unless directed to by the Panel, Te Pūkenga does not seek 

to appear at the hearing given that there is agreement on the recommendations of 

Ms White.  

4 Therefore, if the Panel understands the evidence and has no further questions for the 

expert witness, we request directions excusing him from the hearing. 

5 We thank you for your consideration and look forward to your response. 
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